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Heller Offers Amendment to 

Protect Gun Owners 
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller offered an amendment to protect the Second Amendment rights of Washington, DC, residents to the House Rules Committee to allow consideration of District of Columbia House Voting Rights Act of 2009 (H.R. 157).    House Rules Committee rejected the amendment on a party line vote.

“The Second Amendment exists to protect the right of all Americans to buy, own, and use firearms.  It does not provide exemptions based upon region, state, or city.  Our right to bear arms is a right specifically provided to Americans in the U.S. Constitution.  I am disappointed that the majority party has chosen to ignore a basic constitutional right, while considering legislation that is quite possibly unconstitutional in nature,” said Heller.  
The House Rules Committee approves rules for legislative consideration and determines which, if any, amendments will be allowed for consideration before the full Unites States House of Representatives.
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